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Mobile Service Days offered in County Communities  
 

FLAGSTAFF, Ariz. - The Coconino County Assessor, Treasurer and Recorder’s offices will continue Mobile 

Service Days in 2018. Each office will deliver the functionality and services regularly provided directly to 

communities throughout the County.  

 

Staff from each office will be available to meet with citizens, provide general services and answer 

questions. People can apply for  property tax exemption programs, pay a tax bill, record documents and 

register to vote.  

 

“We received a lot of positive responses from citizens who participated in our Mobile Service Days last 

year,” said Assessor Armando Ruiz. “People appreciated that we were bringing county services closer to 

them and we are excited to continue working in our communities across the County again in 2018.” 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

WHAT:   Mobile Service Days 

WHEN/ WHERE:   9a.m. to 3 p.m. 

        Jan. 24, 2018: Public Health Building, Flagstaff, Ariz. 

        Feb. 8, 2018: Fredonia Fire Station, Fredonia, Ariz. 

        Feb. 9, 2018: Page Public Library, Page, Ariz. 

        Feb. 14, 2018: Public Health Building, Flagstaff, Ariz. 

Feb. 21, 2018: Sedona Fire Station #6 (AZ-179), Sedona, Ariz. 

Feb. 28, 2018: Grand Canyon Railway Hotel, Williams, Ariz. 

March 14, 2018: Public Health Building, Flagstaff, Ariz. 

March 21, 2018: Summit Fire Station (Koch Field Rd), Flagstaff, Ariz. 

April 18, 2018: Public Health Building, Flagstaff, Ariz. 

April 25, 2018: Ponderosa Fire Station, Bellemont, Ariz. 

 

WHO:  The Public is invited to attend. However, during Mobile Service Days, cash payments 

can’t be accepted.  

  

 

### 

 

Coconino County Board of Supervisors 

District 1 Supervisor Art Babbott   

District 2 Supervisor Liz Archuleta 

District 3 Supervisor Matt Ryan 

District 4 Supervisor Jim Parks 

District 5 Supervisor Lena Fowler 
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Contact:  

Matthew Rudig 

Public Information Office 

Phone: 928-679-7137 

Cell: 928-607-6861 

mrudig@coconino.az.gov 
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